
 
 

 

 

WHY 121
st

 AVENUE? 

 
Currently, SW 121st Avenue, in the city of Tigard, has two travel lanes, limited 

street lighting, no bike lanes, intermittent sidewalks, and inadequate drainage 

facilities. This roadway section is adjacent to densely populated residential 

neighborhoods. 

 

This project would improve the roadway to current city standards and provide for 

more safe pedestrian and bicycle use along the roadway. 

 

The city is adding public works funds for a water line replacement in a section of 

the project area. 


